April, May and June. This list must be uploaded in MALTA or submitted to National Headquarters by June 30, 2020. If unable to hold elections, you may submit your 2019 – 2020 Delegates.

Executive Order #4 – Deals with the holding of Department Meetings and Convention. National is sending out guidelines to the Departments on holding their meetings.

Please understand that these Orders are for the betterment and safety of our Organization, no Auxiliary or District President has the authority to make the decision for his/her Auxiliary or District without consulting the Officers. I ask that each Auxiliary President call her Officers and members to get the opinion of all.

Auxiliaries can hold a meeting using their phones or there are several virtual meeting formats that are available. Since the Department has decided to continue with the Scholarship Raffle and if your Auxiliary usually purchases these tickets with a motion and vote from the floor, this is another reason a meeting is necessary. I understand that we are only able to meet in groups of 10 but this is a great time to use our technology. As National is asking us to hold our elections and installations, I am also asking each of the Auxiliaries and Districts in our State to hold theirs. As soon as the guidelines for Department are received and reviewed, I will send out an update.

I hope that you are all staying safe and well. I miss seeing everyone.

Patsy Colmore